July 1st, 2023

RE: The Canada Skateboard Open Skateboard Competition — Notice of Noise By-law Exception
Permit

Dear Residents,

Please be advised that a noise by-law exception permit has been granted by the City of Calgary
at The New Brighton Skateboard park for Saturday July 8th and Sunday July 9th , 2023.

The event will begin set up between 6-7 pm Saturday July 8th and will continue until 10:00 pm.
During this time the noise will be kept to a minimum as we load in event supplies and start to set
up for the following day's events.

The set up will continue on Sunday morning, July 9th from 7 am - 9 am. During this time the
noise will be kept to a minimum as we finalize setting up tents and infrastructure.

The event will start on Sunday July 9th at 10am - 6pm. During this time we will be running music,
announcements and directives to the participants on the course.

There will be equipment operating that include: a P/A system & a generator. The noise will
consist of a light humming noise from the generator, music and announcements from the P/A
system.

The following steps will be taken to mitigate the noise impact: during the day we will aim all
speakers into the park, directing the sound onto the course, set at a reasonable level. We will
monitor the sound from the P/A system throughout the day to keep it at a consistent volume.
Staff will be required to use cell phones and word of mouth communication.

We apologize for any inconvenience during the hours described above. Should you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact our site management, Trevn Sharp at

trevn@canadaskateboard.ca

Our team at Canada Skateboard would like to thank you in advance for your patience and
cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,, Canada Skateboard
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